
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

September 11, 1970 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
,Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letters of August 24 and 26, 1970. 

Enclosed are (1) a copy of two pages in Commission Exhibit 1414 
which relate to an interview with Ronny Caire and (2) a print 
showing an enlargement of the area on the back of President Kennedy's 
shirt (CE 394) which includes the bullet hole. 

No other information concerning Caire has been found. 

If the enlargement of the back of the shirt is satisfactory, we 
will prepare similar enlargements of the front of the shirt and of 
the necktie (CE 395) if you want these. The print was made from 
a negative which we prepared from a print in the exhibit files of 
the Warren Commission. 

Our charge for 8" X 10" photographic prints is now $2.00. Our charge 
for microfilm copies of records is now 10 cents per frame, with a 
minimum charge of $10.00. 

HERBERT E. ANGEL 
Acting Archivist 
of the United States 

Enclosures 
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